
TCDA Board of Directors Vote 

April 7, 2014  

 

On April 1, 2014 an E-Motion was made by Mike Cox to donate $1,000.00 to Garza County Chief 

Deputy Charlie Evans from the benevolence account.  As of this date eight yes votes with no “no” 

votes.  Per Mike Cox email he requested Cheryl to send a check for the above amount to Abraham 

for him to hand deliver the check to Chief Evans on the behalf of the TCDA.  

Copy email is attached   


